
 

5900 Golden Hills Drive, Minneapolis, Minnesota 55416 

 

 

Date: June 30, 2022 

 

Subject: Request to Change in Identification 

 

Dear Regulatory Authority, 

This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID, as established in CFR 47 2.933(b) 
for a currently approved device.  This application by Cyberoptics Corporation will establish a 
new FCC ID: SPD004 under Cyberoptics Corporation grantee code for purpose of marketing.  
The original grant to the Original Applicant will remain in effect. 

Per 2.933(b) 
1. The original identification is FCC ID: SQG-60SIPT 
2. The applicable model/s version are: ST60-SIPT 
3. The original grant date is 8/11/17 
4. Only the model name, trade name, and FCC ID number are different. 
5. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device. 
6. Exterior photographs are included in this application. 

The following files are electronically submitted as attachments: 
 Authorization Letter from Original Grantee 
 External Photos 
 FCC ID label format and location 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Bud Sundeen 
Sr. Compliance Engineer 
Cyberoptics Corporation 
5900 Golden Hills Drive 
Minneapolis, MN 55416 
Email: msundeen@cyberoptics.com 
Phone: 763-542-5961 
 

 


